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January 29, 2002

Mike Bratcher

Oil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: Inspection No. iMLB02002419
State #2 B-32-18S-30E
API #30-015-10736-00-00

Dear Mr. Bratcher:

Please be advised, per notice dated January 3, 2002, a new well sign was
installed on the captioned well location on January 24, 2002. After re-inspection, I trust
this will bring this location into compliance of Rule 103.

Your assistance is appreciated.
Yours very truly,
YATES ENERGY CORPORATION

Sharon (Shari) R. Hamilton
Landman

Operate/Yates State #2 OCD L1
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